JUNIOR SCHOOL

Parent Workshop - Times Table Tuesdays
Dear parents and carers,

Starting from Tuesday 14" January, all Y4 parents are invited in
to their child’s classrooms from 8:40 to 9:00 for a 20 minute times
table workshop. This will be on offer each Tuesday unless
communicated otherwise. Children will be playing fun number
games, testing one another, using ICT, and counting in multiples
to help strengthen their times table skills.

By the end of Year 4, all learners are expected to recall all times
tables from up 12 x 12. Please continue to support your child in
achieving this stretching target by quizzing them on mixed facts
regularly at home to build up their memory and encouraging
them to play Times Table Rock Stars.

Best wishes

The Year 4 team

HEADTEACHER: MR MICHAEL WATSON
DEPUTY HEADTEACHER: MRS KELLY HERSEY
SHARROW VALE ROAD « SHEFFIELD « S11 82G
PHONE: 0114 266 0547 « FAX: 0114 268 4878

EMAIL: enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

www.huntersbarjunior.co.uk
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